





16 October 2018
Mb/1819/Letter to Yr 11 parents/open evening

Dear Year II Parents

Sixth Form Open Evening at St John's on Thursday 15 November 2018

Your son or daughter may well be considering their future courses of study for next year. As you may know, in addition to our Outstanding OFSTED ranking, our achievement at A level places us well above the national average, with a third of students achieving grade A or above in at least one subject. We have great pleasure in inviting you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 15 November 2018 from 5.30 pm to find out more about the large range of courses that we have on offer.

The structure of the evening is flexible. Parents and students should attend one of two introductory 20 minute sessions in the "Theatre on the Hill" beginning at 5.30 pm and 6.30 pm. Please attend one of these sessions depending on your time of arrival. For the remainder of the evening you are welcome to visit the open rooms and meet subject staff and Sixth Form students to gain a greater understanding into the requirements of each course. The evening will finish by 8.00 pm.

During the evening we will provide information about the wide range of A level courses which can be combined with a choice of seven vocational diplomas. We also offer students the opportunity to take the Level 3 Extended Project Qualification. The evening aims to help students make informed decisions as to their post-16 options. Application forms will be available on the evening and they are due back by 14 January 2019. We do appreciate that students may change their minds about the subjects they wish to pursue in the following months.

Refreshments will be available throughout the evening and senior staff will be available to answer any general queries you may have. For parking information on the school site, please visit the website on www.stjohns.wilts.sch.uk.

If you require any assistance during your visit to St John's, please email Mrs M Brown on mbrown@stjohns.excalibur.org.uk or call on 01672 519533.

I look forward to meeting you on 15 November.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Rogan

Headteacher

K. a. McArdle Mrs K A McArdle

Director of Sixth Form



